
 
 

Judges Information Update 
October 2014 

NCAS Judges News Update October 2014.docx                                                                                                                     Page 1 of 
1 

New	Candidate	Judge	
Last month we enrolled a new Candidate judge who is a member of the Yorkshire Archery association. The 
Candidate is Karen Hunt, who is a member of Burton Constable Company of Bowmen and as usual we wish 
Karen a long and happy career in the NCAS judging fraternity. 

WA	Interpretations	
Book 2, Chapter 9.2.2 (last bullet) 
 
Austria Archery has requested an interpretation on the proper scoring of an arrow which hits a horn on a 
3D target, passes through the horn, and then hits the scoring area of the target. 
Response from the Field & 3D Archery Committee: 
It is opinion of the Field & 3D Archery Committee that if the arrow passes through the horn or hoof of a 3D 
target and is then in contact with a scoring zone, the arrow will 
score the value where it touches the body colour zone. However, if the arrow 
passes through the horn or hoof but does not contact a body colour zone, the arrow 
is scored as a miss. 

 
World Archery Field & 3D Archery Committee, 29 September 2014 
Approved by the World Archery C&R Committee, 2 October 2014 

Judge	Uniform	Survey	

The National Judge Committee are doing a review of the current uniform. If you have any opinions on the 
uniform, and I know several of you do, whether good or bad then please complete the on line survey. This 
survey is completely anonymous so no one will know who made any particular comment. The survey can 
be found at the following address 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MWVRLLX 

Please complete it the next 7 – 10 days so that the committee can look at the results at their next 
committee meeting, which is on the 15th & 16th November. 


